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January 15, 2013 
 
 
 
VIA RESS AND COURIER 
 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
 
Re: EB-2012-0002 – Responses to SEC Interrogatories 6, 13 and 20 
 
Please find attached interrogatory responses L-1-7 SEC-06, L-1-7 SEC-13 and  
L-1-7 SEC-20.  This completes OPG’s submission of responses.  
 
Two paper copies of each response are provided with this letter, as per Procedural 
Order #1.  OPG is also submitting these on the Regulatory Electronic Submission 
System (“RESS”).  Intervenors have been sent electronic copies via email. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
[Original signed by] 
 
 
Garry M. Hendel 
Director (Acting), Ontario Regulatory Affairs 
Ontario Power Generation 
 
Attach 
 
cc:   Charles Keizer (Tory’s) via email (no attachments) 
 Carlton Mathias  via email (no attachments) 
 EB-2012-0002 Intervenors via email 
 

Garry M. Hendel 
Director (Acting) 
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